
 
 

 

Notice to:  Haisla Membership 

From:  Teena Grant, Deputy CAO – Administration  

Kailee Gardiner, Deputy CAO – Development  

Date:   August 22, 2023 

Re:  New website - haisla.ca 

 

We are excited to announce that we are currently in the process of building a new website. 

The upcoming website will offer information on Haisla Nation Council’s programs, 

services, and department contacts. The new design will be user friendly and organized in 

an easy to navigate format.  It will also offer a Membership Portal where membership can 

log in to view membership only content. Another new edition will be fillable forms that can 

be completed online and emailed directly to the appropriate department. There will also 

be an option to print forms for those who may be more comfortable with the pen and paper 

process.  While we welcome the new changes it is important to add some of the content 

will remain the same as it is still current.  

 

Overall, the goal of the new website is to offer accessible information to Haisla 

membership and to reduce the use of the Haisla Nation – HNC Facebook group page to 

a point where it can be used as an information only resource. This will eliminate a third 

party going back and forth between departments and commenter seeking answers and 

encourage a direct approach using email, telephone, or face-to-face meetings.  It has 

been established that addressing matters on social media may not be the most 

constructive approach and to ensure a respectful and effective resolution, members are 

encouraged to follow the established communication channels that has been previously 

shared. 

 

We are working toward perfecting the new website and will keep you posted on our 

progress.  Stay tuned for more updates on this exciting digital endeavor.   

 

Thank you.  


